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BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE 
OF THE STATE OF MONTANA 

 
In the matter of the adoption of New 
Rule I pertaining to the authorization 
of marijuana dispensary customer 
loyalty programs 

) 
) 
) 
) 

NOTICE OF DECISION ON 
PROPOSED ADOPTION 

 
TO:  All Concerned Persons 
 
1.  On July 22, 2022, the Department of Revenue published MAR Notice No. 

42-1059 pertaining to the public hearing on the proposed adoption and amendment 
of the above-stated rules at page 1296 of the 2022 Montana Administrative Register, 
Issue Number 14.   

 
2.  A public hearing on the notice of proposed amendment of the  

above-stated rules was held on August 16, 2022 and the deadline for public 
comment was August 23, 2022. 
 

3.  After receiving comment from the public and the Economic Affairs Interim 
Committee on the proposal, the department is withdrawing MAR Notice No. 42-1059 
from consideration. 
 
 
/s/ Todd Olson    /s/ Brendan Beatty     
Todd Olson     Brendan Beatty 
Rule Reviewer    Director of Revenue 
 
 Certified to the Secretary of State August 30, 2022. 


